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Financial Institutions

NOTICE OF FILINGS

Financial Services Commission

Notice is hereby given that the Office of Financial Regulation, Division of Financial Institutions, has received a written withdrawal of the following application:
APPLICATION WITHDRAWN

Application to Establish an International Representative

Administrative Office

Applicant and Location: NCG Banco, S.A., A Coruña, Spain

Proposed Florida Locations: 1111 Brickell Avenue, Suite 2600, Miami, Florida 33131
